
 

Memo 
Date: June 4, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  

Chancery Staff 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending  

June 1, 2018 
 

 
It has been another week of good coverage for The Archdiocese of Atlanta in the 
news and in The Georgia Bulletin. 
 
In case you missed them, please see below for links to this week’s featured 
stories: 
 
The Georgia Bulletin: 

• Commencement speakers have a chance to inspire 
• Disabilities ministry to host B. H.A.P.P.Y. track at Eucharistic Congress 

 
Local News: 

• Tweet: Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
• Video: Warriors to Lourdes 

 
En Español: 

• Los oradores de los discursos de apertura tienen una oportunidad para 
inspirar 

 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
Thank you. 

http://bit.ly/2xxpOO2
http://bit.ly/2J1MwiI
http://bit.ly/2xssD32
http://bit.ly/2xtwNYr
http://bit.ly/2J5YjfG
http://bit.ly/2J5YjfG

